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On September 17, dismantlement of the tank No.5 in H4 tank area started.
As of September 19, the top and the side plates (up to 2nd layer) have been already removed. (The side 

(1st layer) and the bottom plates still remain to be removed).
Accordingly, we will start investigations today (on September 19) for the purpose of specifying where 

water leaked from.
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The tank No.5 in H4 area  Completion of the side plates removal 
(2nd layer)

(Photo taken on September 18, 2013)

The tank No.5 in H4 area  The bottom plates
(with protection materials)

(Photo taken on September 19, 2013)


